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Dear R Smyther
Extension of time for responding to your request for official information
Thank you for your request for official information, received on 23 February 2016.

| have decided to extend the period of time available to respond to your request under
section 15A of the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) as further collation is required.

You can now expect a response to your request on, or before, 1 April 2016.
You have the right, under section 28 of the Act, to ask the Ombudsman to review my

decision to extend the time available to respond to your request.

Yours sincerely
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Cathy O’Malley

Acting Director
Service Commissioning




